
 

 

 

CAUTION Beware of Fake E-mails/Letter 

 

This notice provides information to business partners and customers of 
Denka so that they may avoid becoming victims of email/letter fraud 
attempts. Several attempts have been made to obtain payments from 
customers of Denka products. The most common technique is through the 
use of fraudulent notice of change of bank account by emails or letters, with 
or without fake invoices attached. If you received a fake email or document, 
do not respond to the sender. If in doubt, please contact Denka's sales 
representatives of daily transaction. 


